
 

 

 

WELCOME 
Smithville Mennonite Church  

 October 29, 2023 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Our church invites you to live a SAVED life. 

GUEST INFORMATION 

We are so glad you chose to worship with us this 

morning. We hope you feel welcomed and 

connected. Please see a greeter or stop at the 

welcome center for a special gift and  

information about our church. 

ABOUT US 

SMC is an evangelical, anabaptist church that is 

a part of the Evana Network.  

 

Welcome 
 
 

Congregational Songs  
 

 

Pastoral Prayer  
 

Offering/Offertory 

 
 

Congregational Songs 
 

Sermon 

 

Song of Response 

 

Benediction 
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Today 
Song Leader: 

Steve Yoder 
 

Message By: 

Wayne Morgret 

 

 

Next Sunday 
Song Leader: 

Mast Family 
 

Message By: 

Pastor Todd Martin 

WORSHIP LEADERS 

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Pray for Kathy (Jim Predmetsky’s sister) as she will be having 

surgery on October 31 to remove cancer from her lung. 
 

If you have concerns you would like in the bulletin, please call 

or email the church office. 

STATISTICS 
Attendance for 10/22/23  Offering last Sunday:  

Worship: 122                Budget: 2,938.00 

Livestream: 9                                          

       

CONTACT US 

6097 Akron Rd. P.O. Box 455, Smithville, OH 44677 

Phone: 330.669.3601  Website: www.smc585.org 

Church Office Hours: Tues.-Fri., 9am-1pm 

Email: secretary@smc585.org 

Pastor Todd’s Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs., 9am-12pm 

Email: todd@smc585.org 

Youth Ministry: Rebecca Martin, Phone: 330.621.1040 

Email: 777rebeccamartin@gmail.com 

Office hours by appointment only 



 
 

The Noble Truth 

Philippians 4:8a 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
 

 

Sun., Oct. 29 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 

 
Tues., Oct. 31 

   7:00 p.m. Pastoral  

     Relations Comm. 

 
Wed., Nov. 1 

   6:00 p.m. First  

      Wednesday  

       Gathering 

 
Thurs., Nov. 2 

   12:00 p.m. Youth  

        Wing Reserved 
 
 

COMING UP 
 

 

Sun., Nov. 5 

      Signing Interpreter 

 

   7:00 p.m. Campfire 

     Worship 

 
Wed., Nov. 8 

   7:00 p.m. Mentors at 

     CAMO 

 
Thurs., Nov. 9 

   7:00 p.m. Trustees 

 
 Fri., Nov. 10 

   7:00 p.m. Young  

     Adults at the  

     Laird’s 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Thank you so much to all who have 

supported the Youth Group with their 

fundraisers this fall! We had a small but 

generous crowd who stayed to enjoy a 

delicious meal a few weeks ago and were 

blessed with over $1,100 to help with the 

service trip we are planning for this 

summer.  Thank you also to those who 

purchased a mum!  The financial generosity 

of this congregation is very much 

appreciated!   
 

Join us for our First Wednesday gathering on 

November 1st for a meal at 6:00 p.m., (The 

menu will be: BBQ Ham sandwiches, 

veggies, chips and brownies.) following the 

meal will be the All Saint’s Day party. Come 

dressed as a Bible character, play games 

and win lots of candy!   
 

The Smithville Mennonite Church (SMC) 

Annual Business Meeting is set for Sunday, 

November 12  after the church service.  The 

business meeting for SMC will be held in the 

Youth Wing.  All attendees are invited to join 

the meeting following a carry-in 

meal.  Coordinating Council leaders will be 

reviewing key elements of the Annual 

Report, and asking for affirmation of typical 

business items for the fiscal year 10/01/2023 

through 09/30/2024.  The leadership team is 

excited for the future of SMC and look 

forward to connecting with each of you! 
 

There will be a carry-in meal on Sunday, 

November 12 following the worship service 

and prior to the annual meeting. The 

kitchen committee will be providing 

tableware and beverages.  It is preferred 

that hot items already be cooked and 

brought in a crock pot or insulated 

carrier.  Please take all hot or cold foods to 

the youth wing kitchen and make sure your 

name is on your container. 

 

New puzzles have been added to the adult 

library for you to take home and complete, 

but please return them for others to enjoy. 

 


